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To whom it may concern:  

My name is Ben Parsons. I am a responsible gun owner and born and raised in 

Oregon.  I strongly oppose HB3075.  I believe it targets more responsible people 

trying to naturally be able to hunt and protect themselves and their families. I feel as if 

we have strict purchasing restrictions to keep guns out of the hands of criminals in 

place, and this bill goes way beyond that.  

  This bill also doesn’t have a economic impact statement, and the numbers I’ve 

heard so far that have been estimated, are greater than what the tax payers and gun 

owners can afford.  

  I have allot of other notes I’ve generated here, but I will keep this short, out of 

respect for your time.  

 Thank you and respectfully submitted, 

Ben Parsons  


